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NURSING GRANT PROVIDES OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS
SAC opens the doors to the remodeled skills, simulation and computer lab. 

(Santa Ana, CA)  – The community is invited to attend the open house for the remodeled skills, simulation and computer labs for Santa Ana College’s Nursing Program.  Open house will be held on Monday, April 23 from 2-4 p.m., 1530 W. 17th Street, Building R, Room 203, 203-A and 303-1 in Santa Ana.  
The event is free of charge.
According to the Orange County Business Journal, Orange County is one of the largest employers of registered nurses, with 32 hospitals and 18 various hospital systems. However, impacted nursing programs in California are contributing to a huge R.N. shortage caused by increased demand for hospital services and an aging workforce.  Now, thanks to a grant Santa Ana College recently received to expand its impacted nursing program, many students on the wait list can begin their nursing education sooner than expected.   


SAC’s nursing program received the Center for Nursing Expansion/Innovation Grant through the Governor’s Discretionary Fund Nurse Education Initiative, which opened the doors to renovation possibilities.  The five-year grant addresses the nursing shortage by offering $2.5 million with $4.3 million in matching funds.  With this grant, the Santa Ana College Nursing Program can accommodate an additional 160 students in partnership with St. Joseph Hospital, which began an Extended Campus Program with SAC in 2002.

The grant allowed an expansion of the computer lab, increasing computer systems from seven to 32.  The skills and simulation lab is now a state of the art hospital environment where digital mannequins are programmed to show certain symptoms allowing the student to assess and administer treatment to the patient.  The lab environment is similar to a hospital, and students participate in scenarios followed by a debriefing.   


Faculty members from the nursing program will be at the open house to demonstrate the capabilities of the new facilities, and students will be present to participate in scenarios.  


For more information regarding the nursing grant and/or program please contact Associate Dean of Health Sciences/Nursing Becky Miller at (714) 564-6825.

 About Santa Ana College

Santa Ana College is a public community college that serves nearly 50,000 credit and non-credit students annually.  SAC provides education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel.  
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